
AEPC Circular No: 176 

 

Mithileshwar Thakur 

Secretary General, AEPC 

  

AEPC/HO/R&PA/SG/2023 

1st September 2023 

  

Sub: Last date for inviting applications under the Production Linked Incentive Scheme 
(PLI) has been extended to 31st October 2023 
  
Dear Member Exporters, 
  
The Ministry of Textiles has decided to extend the last date for inviting applications for the PLI 
Scheme by two months till 31st October 2023. 
  
Members are advised to take full benefit of this opportunity by applying on the PLI portal for 
availing the benefit of the Scheme. The web link of the PLI portal is as 
follows: https://pli.texmin.gov.in/mainapp/Default 

  
This is for your information please. 

  
With regards.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mithileshwar Thakur 

Secretary General  
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